
GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA 
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF HEALTH SERVICES (MI) 

MEGHALAYA::SHILLONG 

HSM HSM/EST-NGZT/PM/Advt/Contractual/14/2024/26106        Dated 30/7/24 

NOTICE 

  Due to unavoidable circumstances, the Written Examination for 

recruitment to the post of Paramedical on Contractual Basis which is scheduled to be 

held on the 3rd August, 2024 is hereby RESCHEDULED TO 10th AUGUST, 2024. 

Inconvenience caused to the applying candidates is regretted. 

Further, candidates are advice to keep themselves updated by visiting the 
mmsrb.in portal from time to time. The candidate can download their admit card when 
it is ready by log-in to the mmsrb.in portal using their Log-in ID, then click on “my 
application>download admit card”. 

 

 

Sd/- 
Director of Health Services (MI) 

Meghalaya, Shillong. 
 


